March 19, 1981

To All Concerned:

On March 13, 1981 over 15,000 people from the
Harlem Community and throughout New York City's Afrikan
Community responded to our call to come out, wear a green
ribbon, light a candle and bear witness to our love,
concern and commitment for our brothers and sisters in
Atlanta.

Those 15,000 people responded to our call because
of your effort ,  your commitment and your love for other
black people in a moment of need.

The purpose of this letter is to thank each and
everyone of you for your time, your dedication and your
response to our call.

A follow-up meeting of the Coalition will be held
on Wednesday, March 25, 1981 at 7:30 p.m. at the Harlem
Legal Services' office.

A pot luck supper will follow on Saturday night,
March 28, 1981 at 7 p.m. at the Home of JOYCE THOMAS,
at 215 West 136th Street, between Adam Clayton Powell, Jr.,
Boulevard and Frederick Douglass Boulevard. BRING YOUR
FAVORITE DISH.

Because of YOU, Friday, March 13, 1981 will be a
night remembered.

Continue The Struggle!
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